
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the Expanse Fest on Thursday 15th June 2023, some of the students will be taking 
part in designing a Henna painting.   

We just want to ensure that your child has your consent to do so should they choose, and 
that there are no potential problems such as, for example, skin allergies. 
 
If you are OK with your child taking part in this could you please return the below consent 
slip to me by Monday 12th June 2023. Could you also ensure your child comes in 
appropriate clothing as they are allowed to come in their own clothes. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Robert Lythgoe 

School Business Administrator 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………. to take part in designing a 
henna painting  

Signed: 
 
Date: 

 


